April 10, 2020

Online Learning System to mitigate COVID-19

On April 7, Japanese Government declared a state of emergency for Hyogo and six other
prefectures in Japan over COVID-19 outbreak. Responding to the statement, University of
Hyogo is temporarily closed until 5/6.

In relation to this measure, the University is going to review its face-to-face classroom style
and will introduce online learning system after classes resume.

For the smooth transition, we kindly ask you to manage your own settings and make
yourselves ready to take classes online.

1 Usage of “Universal Passport”

Please get yourselves familiar with “Universal Passport”, the exclusive portal for students
and professors of our University. Use your ID and password in order to access “Universal
Passport”.

Universal Passport URL: https://unipa.u-hyogo.ac.jp/uprx/

¢ Please register your e-mail address in “Universal Passport”. When necessary

information is uploaded, the email is sent to the registered email address.

2 Preparing device / peripheral equipment etc.
Followings are essential to take online classes:
- Internet-enabled technology device : Mobile device, a laptop or desktop computer.
Using a device with big monitor is highly recommended.
- Peripheral equipment (If your device is not equipped with followings):
Web camera, microphone, speaker, and headphone/headset

3 Secure System
- Live-streaming classes or on-demand classes require high speed (approx. 500MB-1GB
per class). Please check your computer speed and processor as well as internet setting
and make sure there will be constant access to the internet and the capacity is
unlimited/big enough to take online classes.

2 The details of the online classes will be informed shortly. The information will be uploaded
on universal passport and official website.
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